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  As a lifelong resident of Oregon (60 years). I write with strong opposition to house 

bill 3390. This bill is an audacious attempt to cancel a culture this fine state was 

developed and founded on. It is frustrating to see the emotional view of people and 

groups put these practices of self-sufficiency under attack without complete 

understanding of this generational lifestyle. 

  To me this is a backdoor attempt to ban and/or slow down the ability to trap, hunt & 

fish. The sentiment to pass down the traditions of fur handling and the artisanship 

associated with this lifestyle should not be denied to any citizen. I believe passing HB 

3390 would have detrimental effects on business, outdoorsman, and countless 

families. 

  As I entrust the democratic process on this matter, I would like to express my 

appreciation for your time and consideration on this issue. 

 

  Warm Regards 

 

  Robb Keeney 


